St. Elizabeth’s Catholic Primary School SN 1,
A Voluntary Academy s | A

Headteacher:
Mrs L. M. Kelly, B.Ed

Dear Parent/Carer,

We will Rock You Production

On Monday 2nd December, Year 5 will be travelling by tram to St Paul’s
High School in the afternoon to watch their production of We Will Rock
You. Please could all children bring a packed lunch as they will be eating
at St Paul’s school. We estimate that we will arrive back at school at
approximately 3.50pm.

Many thanks for your continued support.

St Elizabeth's Catholic Primary School
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